
   

 
    

  

    

 

 
 

 
 

June 27, 2022 
  

 
 

 

Planned Activity 
Planned Actions: On Wednesday, June 29, the Splunk team is requesting all ADOs turn on their 
Splunk Universal Forwarders, preferably in the morning. 
 
Impacted Application Development Organizations (ADOs): All ADOs and Ventech 
 
Planned Downtime: The only outage expected is to the Splunk Universal Forwarders as they are 
turned on. 
 
What To Expect:. The current version is 8.2.2 and we are planning to upgrade to 9.0.0. Throughout 
the day, we are planning to perform an upgrade to mitigate a vulnerability communicated by Splunk 
support. We need the forwarders turned on so we are able to upgrade them. There is no outage 
associated with this upgrade except to the Universal Forwarders when you bring them online and 
we perform the upgrade. We will send another memo to let you know when you can shut down your 
Splunk Universal Forwarders. 

   

 
 

  

If you need additional information, contact us: 
  

 

Phone: 1-866-288-8914 
Slack: #help-service-center-sos 

 

 

   

 

 

Email: 
ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov 

 

 
To unsubscribe send an email with a subject of "Unsubscribe-AWS Cloud” to ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov. 
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